

Tiffany Park Neighborhood Association
Meeting Minutes
May 2, 2013
Beedon home

(See secretary's note at end of file)

Meeting called to order at 7:22 PM by Laura Silbernagel at the Beedon home

Minutes approved from March 7, 2013 meeting.

Attending were Laura Silbernagel, Donna Thorkildson, Marina Higgins Bill, Roenicke, Renate, and, Pam Carino. David Beedon is also present.

Old business

1. Treasurers report from Bill. We are in the black as we have approximately \$1700.00 in our checking account and \$350.00 in the savings account. There have been a few expenses since the balances were reported.
2. Treasury details - 74.88 is left over money from the garage sale

New Business

3. Annual Meeting

- a. Agenda OK as written except break-out individual topics such as kiosk and neighborhood trash walk for recognition.
- b. We are going to need to bring our own chairs again this year. I will need a couple of volunteers to help load the chairs into my truck at 6:00 pm on the night of the meeting and then unload them at the rec center and load them back up into my truck after the meeting
- c. Refreshments - Marina 3 6.00 treats and 1 case water
- d. 3 prizes - Marina
- e. Renate will check with Julie to see if she has some cute stuff for prizes
- f. Laura will get 3 hot yoga gift certificates to give away
- g. Renate will try to get starbucks to donate some stuff
- h. Marina will try to but hard to get free Starbucks stuff for prizes
- i. Pencils - Laura
- j. Party napkins - Laura
- k. Laura will try to get big maps for meeting

- l. McLendons discount cards have changed a little. Users will now have to provide their name when making purchases.
- m. Kiosk info Bill
- n. We have all materials put together we just need the grant to be approved and a few more supplies purchased.. We have approval from all utilities to dig the postholes. We have turned in grant for mini grant for kiosk and are waiting to approval. David will take pictures of posthole digging.
- o. Will have stuffing party for newsletter at Beedon house.
- p. Article for newsletter on crime – Laura Cindy parks suggested the crime of breaking into cars to steal stuff.
- q. Donna told us 3 graffiti artists had been caught they will be cleaning it up as punishment
- r. Renate told us some kids had been chopping at trees like beavers which is dangerous because they can easily fall. Marian will write an article on the trash pickup for newsletter. Bill article on parks.
- s. Marina and Laura have collect 35.00 for memberships from 5 different homes.
- t. Laura and Marina have not had 1 person join egroup
- u. Helpful hint from Marina for newsletter
- v. Renate will put article on school supply collection
- w. I will put the biz card ad in the newsletter for glass company that gave us plastic sheet for kiosk.
- x. David will do article on woods
- y. Garage sale article Laura
- z. Picnic Donna
- aa. Talked about planting at ginger creek park, leave to Bill and Carol.
- bb. Change meeting date to second Thursday of the month, next meeting will be July 11th
- cc. We lost our free printer she moved out of neighborhood.
- dd. We are down to 2 newsletters a year. Most of the time.
- ee. Agreed to get domain name for 3 years.
- ff. Picnic date 7/31 we are going to collect school supplies
- gg. Safety class to put in newsletter

- hh. Victoria park area have a food drive challenge
- ii. We can get bins for the food from salvation army.
- jj. Games we need to get someone to handle games for picnic Laura has about 30 prizes for kids.
- kk. Donna suggested getting otter pops instead of more prizes.
- ll. Save Campbell soup labels for school as well as education box tops
- mm. People cannot join as a couple so we will have to get the one name as a member.

- 4. The picnic will be 7/31, 5:30PM – 7:00pm. Check with Pam about face painting and cotton candy.
- 5. Garage sale 8/16-8/18

Next meeting will be July 11, 2013 at 7:00 pm at.

Meeting adjourned at 8:51pm

Action items

- 1.
- 2.
- 3.

SECRETARY'S NOTE

These minutes are being published to the public for the first time in 2016 (through an oversight they were not published earlier). They were discovered in 2015 during a search for missing files. It is unknown if these minutes were ever reviewed and approved by the Steering Committee, so they are being published under the assumption that they were not.

Meeting minutes normally get reviewed for accuracy by the Steering Committee before being published, but in this case such review would not work. The passage of time has made it impossible for meeting attendees to remember enough to review the minutes for accuracy. So, in the interest of posterity, these minutes are being published without having been reviewed, an action approved by the Steering Committee on January 13, 2016.

*Dave Beedon, TPNA Secretary
June 20, 2016*